
PETITION 
 

UPGRADE OF THE BOX HILL TRAIN STATION 
AND BUS INTERCHANGE 

 
The petition of certain residents of Victoria draws to the attention of the House the 
fact that: 
 

• Members of the community have a right to safe and reliable public transport; 
• Many Victorians feel unsafe at the Box Hill train station and bus interchange; 
• The train station and bus interchange are dirty, dark and general eyesores; 
• Many studies have found that environmental design can reduce crime; and 
• There is an urgent need to upgrade the Box Hill train station and bus interchange, 

not only to improve their aesthetic qualities but also to improve safety. 
 
 
Your petitioners therefore request that the Legislative Assembly of Victoria: 
 

• Calls on the Victorian Government to fund an urgent and much needed 
upgrade of the Box Hill train station and bus interchange to ensure that 
members of the community can access public transport in safety 
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Please return to the office of ANNA BURKE MP, PO Box 31, Box Hill VIC 3128 
 
Please phone the office of Anna Burke on 9898 0675 if you would like more 
copies of this petition. 


